

Mayo / May

Spanish Class monthly newsletter

Señora Calderon

acalderon@stsymsschool.org

School days: Thursdays

With summer vacation upon us, I want to wish everyone a fun and safe summer. I would also like to express my gratitude towards the students, staff and families for a wonderful year of guiding, teaching and learning from one another. I will be taking some time off teaching and will not be returning next school year. *Gracias por todas las lindas memorias*/ Thank you for all the wonderful memories.

Pre-k and Kindergarten: Preschoolers and Kindergarteners began the month of May learning about dental care and the importance of proper mouth washing. I read the story <u>Se me ha Caido un Diente!</u> By Tony Ross which illustrates the story of a young princess who loses her first tooth. This month we also focused on *insectos*/insects, discovering the many different types that will surround us this summer and learning fun facts about them.

1st - 4th: Students in primary grades began the month writing letters of appreciation to their teachers for teacher appreciation week. Also, focusing on insects they created their own new species by combining some of their favorite critters. We played an interactive game of Kahoot to review our past lessons in Spanish.

5th - 8th: Middle schoolers also joined in the Kahoot fun, reviewing lessons and learning all about *animales*/ animals. Continuing the fun we constructed Spanish words using only emojis. Our final Spanish class competition was the 8th grade class of Mr. Demos. Congratulations to Nayeli Lopez and Jonathan Gomez for winning.